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Third Executive Meeting                                                                                                            6/28/2017 

 

The meeting was held at the Subway restaurant near campus and Agustin was contacted via 

Whatsapp. Raul, the current President of ITE (The Institute of Transportation Engineers) joined 

our meeting.  

We started the meeting discussing the weekly meetings that ITE held, where they invite 

graduate students to talk about their work.  

 Graduate students do a presentation showing their work and how it can relate to 

different areas.  

 ITE have also workshops once a month. 

Raul wants us to contact friends from other departments to invite them to present on their 

meetings.  

Then we reviewed the revised CEGSAC Proposal for the 2017-2018 Academic Year by discussing 

the plans for each committee: 

 Professional Development 

o The plans are to have two seminars per semester. 

o For the seminars, the plan is to invite someone from the industry to talk about 

their experience, their work, applications used, etc.  

o We also would like to invite someone from Human Resources in the Civil 

Engineering industry to talk about the employment selection process. 

 

 Community / Cultural 

o We decided that we will change the Game Night event with something new and 

different. We took suggestions from Raul in how ITE do their Game Night events.  

o Emma will contact Lisa about planning the Game Night event.  

 

 Outreach 

o Agustin will contact the past Outreach committee to ask about planning the 

Winterization and Springfication events since he never been or participated in 

any of these events.  

o Agustin looked for the Greater Lafayette events where students who might be 

interested can volunteer to participate or help in the event. When the events are 
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coming up, he will share the event on social media with the link for the volunteer 

application from the event’s website.  

o Amy gave to Agustin the access to CEGSAC’s Twitter account and he also has 

access to edit the CEGSAC website. Agustin will update the website by the first 

week of August.  

o Ali suggested adding to the website the links of the organizations that are 

working with CEGSAC and the ITE Newsletter. 

  

 Sports 

o We will be working with ITE on the Sports events. 

o Srinath is planning to reach other organizations from other departments to join 

us.  

o ITE is planning to join the Volleyball event and Raul is also interested in joining 

more sports events. 

o Srinath is also looking for information to have a Rock Climbing session at the 

CoRec. 

 

 Health / Wellness 

o Ali is looking for a room to reserve for the Coffee Breaks. 

o We will invite ITE to join us at the Destresser Night event.  

 

 Advocacy  

o We are planning to contact the CAPS Info Sessions to do a workshop with us.  

o Ali is also planning with PGSG to do an event about Assertiveness.  

We had a very successful talk with Raul and ITE is looking forward to work with us this coming 

year.  

We agreed to meet after the 22nd of July.  

 

 

 

 

  


